
Playing for Change

Saturday, September 23, 1-3 p.m. • Bellevue Public Library
 

Join us for a new Photo exhibit of friendships across cultures and participate in interactive activities that provide 
an opportunity to meet, engage, and strike up a conversation with people from our diverse community. This family 
friendly event is part of Welcoming Week festivities and will include art based projects as a vehicle to better 
get to know your neighbor. Playing for Change is sponsored by the Bellevue Public Library, Bellevue Diversity 
Advisory Network and the City of Bellevue.

If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact
Mark Manuel at mmanuel@bellevuewa.gov or 425-452-7886.
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